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January 7, 2021 
 
 
Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M4H 2N2  
 

Gough Avenue Speed Humps 
 
Dear Chair Gord Perks and Members,  
 
Gough Avenue is a one-way northbound residential street near Pape Avenue and Danforth 
Avenue. Residents of Gough Avenue contacted my office expressing serious concern for safety 
on their street having witnessed having witnessed many collisions and vehicles exceeding the 
speed limit. Local residents are interested in having speed humps installed on Gough Avenue 
between Danforth Avenue and Canning Avenue.  
 
Recommendation: 
 
1. Toronto and East York Community Council request Transportation Services investigate traffic calming 
measures, such as speed humps, for Gough Avenue and report back by the June 24, 2021 Toronto and 
East York Community Council Meeting. 
 
 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto – Danforth 
  
 

 


